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May 11 Mother’s Day

May 16 Senior Life snActivity

May 17 Student End of Year Bash

May 18 Graduate Sunday

May 26 Memorial Day-Office Closed

May 29 Not Alone Fellowship

May 31-June 4 Student Camp

June 8 Deacon Ordination Council

June 12 Joy Luncheon

June 15 Deacon Ordination Service

June 16-20 Senior Life Serve Week

June  19 Delight Bible Study

June 26 Senior Life Day Trip

CONTACT OUR STAFF
Dr. Teman Knight........................................teman@hbcm.net
Pastor
Kenneth Loomis.......................................kenneth@hbcm.net
Worship & Senior Life Minister
Dr. Jennifer Foster....................................jennifer@hbcm.net
Discipleship & Administration Minister
Fredrick Harris..........................................fredrick@hbcm.net
One Mile Missions Minister
Alana Robinette...........................................alana@hbcm.net
Preschool & Children’s Minister
Zac Caldwell....................................................zac@hbcm.net
Student & Recreation Minister
Ashley Loomis...................................ashley@heritagecdc.net
Child Development Center Director 
Shane Spiers...............................................shane@hbcm.net
Facilities Superintendent
Michelle Rhodes.....................................michelle@hbcm.net
Financial Ministry Assistant
Kelly Douglas................................................kelly@hbcm.net
Pastoral Ministry Assistant
Becky Cox....................................................becky@hbcm.net
Worship & Senior Life Ministry Assistant
Ruth Nichols..................................................ruth@hbcm.net
Discipleship & Administration Ministry Assistant
Nanci Berch.................................................nanci@hbcm.net
Personal Trainer & Fitness Coordinator
Debe Armstrong....................................reception@hbcm.net
Receptionist

LAST WEEK AT HERITAGE
May 4, 2025

Weekly Budget Income			   $21,466
Weekly Budget Income Required		  $30,921
Year to Date Actual Budget Income		  $502,173
Year to Date Actual Budget Expenses	 $499,364

Legacy Fund
$307,088

Memorials

Given in Honor of Judy Holder to Legacy Fund
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Ladies Choir this Mother’s Day-Today
Ladies of all generations are invited to sing a very familiar 
song (an arrangement of “Amazing Grace”) this Sunday, 
May 11. Please meet Kenneth Loomis in the choir room 
at 10:00am for a quick rehearsal of the song. Ladies will 
sing at the beginning of Together Worship and then exit 
to sit with families and friends.
Deacon Selection
Please remember to pick up a ballot at the boxes located 
around the Worship Center and make your selection for 
deacons for the next church year. Ballots will be available 
until May 18.
Young Adult Bible Study
Our new Young Adult Bible Study (for 20-40 year olds) 
will be meeting on Wednesdays at 6pm in Room 107. 
The study is led by Jeff King and others as they explore 
how to live fully devoted to Jesus. Whether you are a 
new believer or you have known Jesus for years, this 
small group is for you. 
Senior Life snActivity
On Friday, May 16 from 1-3pm in the FLC, the Senior Life 
adults are playing dartball and table games. There will be 
decks of cards and dominoes, but feel free to bring your 
own games. Snacks will be provided.
Not Alone Fellowship
The next Not Alone Fellowship for widows and widowers 
will be Thursday, May 29, 11:30-1:00pm in the Senior 
Center located in the FLC. Bring your favorite summer 
food to share. Drinks and desserts will be provided.
Our speaker is Destyne Caldwell. Come enjoy the food, 
fellowship and meeting this dynamic young lady! Contact 
becky@hbcm.net for more information.  
Senior Life Serve Week
Sign-up now for our annual Senior Life Serve Week   
(June 16-20). Please locate the sign-up tables on the 
back hallway of the Worship Center and select your 
Serve Week options.
Magazine Collection for Serve Week Project
Please donate any used Christian magazines, Reader’s 
Digest, Southern Living, Home and Garden, etc. to be 
used in one of our Senior Life Serve Week projects.  Drop 
off is located at the Serve Week sign-up tables.
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Hygiene Collection for our Homeless Friends
During the month of May, we are collecting personal 
hygiene products for both men and women to support 
Patrick Aiken and his ministry to the homeless friends 
in our city. They need soap, shaving cream, razors, 
shampoo, and deodorant. They cannot accept clothing, 
socks, or food items. Please place your gifts in the 
shopping carts around our campus. 
Vacation Bible School
Babies - 5th graders are invited for Vacation Bible School 
each Wednesday in June at 6pm in the Kids Space! The 
theme this year is Magnified: Discovering the Bigness of 
God in the Smallest of Things. Join us as we zoom in to 
learn some big truths about the God who created you 
and cares about everything that happens to you! Please 
contact Alana for more information and for volunteer 
opportunity details!
Connect Camp 2025
Registration is LIVE. We can’t wait to host the best week 
of summer on our campus July 14-18 for children who 
have completed kindergarten through 8th grades.
To register for camp:
•	 Get the coupon code from Alana or Jennifer for 

Heritage members. The price for Heritage members 
is $75.

•	 Share the code BAPTISTHEALTH for our community 
friends to receive $75 off the camp fee.

•	 Go to connectcamps.com/montgomery and follow 
the links.

To support camp:
•	 PRAY: Set your alarm for 3:34 and pray for Connect 

Camp.
•	 GIVE: We need scholarships for food and camp fees. 

Give in-person or online. Mark your gift Connect 
Camp.

•	 SERVE: Visit the display in the worship center 
hallway. Sign-up to serve.

Connect Camp happens because YOU PRAY, YOU 
GIVE, and YOU SERVE so that we can CONNECT with 
unchurched families in our city.


